Golden Slide Rule Award
Awarded to Chad Kolstad

« Chad has long been a resource for the drinking water community not just
within state government but also throughout the private sector.

« He was instrumental in MDH obtaining substantial funding for lead
service line replacement projects in Minnesota from our legislature this
past session.

« Chad spent many hours at the Capitol this past legislative session sharing
information to help fix a public health issue in Minnesota: lead service lines.

« Chad is always willing to share his experiences and is a valued member of
many national work groups.




